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ISSUE: ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND JOBS  

The ongoing, all-out effort at the local, federal, and state levels has demonstrated a strong

commitment to preserving the integral role this plant has long played in the community as an

employer and a lifeline for so many community institutions. This commitment must continue.

Campbell, N.Y., June 30—State Senator Tom O’Mara (R,C,I-Big Flats) released the following

statement on today's announcement that Upstate Niagara has purchased the Kraft-Heinz

(Polly-O) cheese factory in Campbell:

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/economic-development-and-jobs
http://www.stargazette.com/story/news/local/new-york/2017/06/30/new-owner-keep-open-campbell-plant-save-150-jobs/103310382/


“This is positive news for many area workers and their families, dairy farmers, and the entire community

of Campbell.  Nevertheless, it remains critical to keep working closely with the new ownership, Upstate

Niagara, to maximize every available opportunity to ensure success, keep expanding the operation, and

keep moving toward the ultimate goal of full production capacity and full reemployment.  The ongoing,

all-out effort at the local, federal, and state levels has demonstrated a strong commitment to preserving

the integral role this plant has long played in the community as an employer and a lifeline for so many

community institutions.  This commitment must continue.”

 


